
Jeff Rhoades, Judiciary Committee 
 
 
Sir: 
 
As a retired 31 year veteran of law enforcement I would urge members of the Judiciary 
Committee to table this bill as written. At this time, I believe there to be little incentive for 
law enforcement agencies to assign personnel enforcement responsibilities for a new 
law that will only add paperwork, time and cost for all parties affected by its 
implementation. Please, do not make another law that does little if anything to lessen 
the current issues regarding the sale and ownership of firearms in Oregon. This time, 
lets not leap before we look! 
 
Thank you, 
W. Hudson 
Clackamas, OR 97086 
503/454-0342 
 
 


